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January 15,1997.

696-2856

VIA EXPRESS DEllVERY SERVICE

Mr. Charles E. Gaskin
Licensing Section 1/ Licensing Branch
Divislun of Fuel Cycle and Safety and Safeguards, NMSS
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Docket No. 70 734; SNM 696: Minor Revisions to General Atomics' Site
Decommissioning Plan

Dear Mr. Gaskin:

By letter dated September 30,1996, General Atomics (GA) submitted a plan for decom-
missioning its site in San Diego, CA. The plan, titled ' General Atomics' Site Decommissioning
Plan' and dated September 1996, was revised in December 1996 to include a section (Section
9) on " Fire Protection' and was further revised in April 1997 to add information to Chapter 6
' Final Survey." The plan, has been further revised to be consistent with the revised frequency
of radiation safety training requirements of GA's materiallicense SNM-696, i.e., every two (2)
years instead of every year. (This change was warranted on the basis of the reduced scope of
allowable activities under GA's possession only license amendment and the reduced
radiological parameters now ntsociated with the site.) This revision has been made on the
enclosed pages 4-3 and 4-5.

A second revision to the plan has been made on the enclosed page 6 7. This revision
corrects two typographical errors in a single line on this page. The corrections are in the 5th
line of the 3rd full paragraph and correct a ">' to read *>", and '20 m'" to read '4 m'."

.

Please remove pages 4-3,4 5 and th6 previously revised page 6-7 from your copies of
GA's site decommissioning plan that are being reviewed for approval, and replace them with
the enclosed revised pages marked * REVISED PAGE January 15,1998."

Under separate cover, GA is also submitting the revised pages to the plan to the State
of California Department of Health Services' Radiologic Health Branch.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me at
(619) 455-2823, or Laura Gonzales at (619) 455-2758.

Very Truly Yours,

j

cQ Dr. Keith E. Asmussen, Director I' l

:w v V U Licensing, Safety and Nuclear Compliance
,

Enclosures. Revised pages 4-3,4 5 and 6-7, all marked ' REVISED PAGE January 15,1998"
Revised title page Indicating '(Revised January 1998)'

cc: Mr. Frank Wenslawski, U.S. NRC, Region IV, WCFO (1 copy)
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